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From: Maureen Morse <lillehammr@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 6:36 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Dennis Tabella
Subject: HB-5669
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Dear House Judiciary Member: 
 
I am a member of Defenders of Animals and am writing to you in regard to HB-5669, Domestic Violence Prevention Act, 
which includes animal cruelty offenses to the domestic violence crimes committed by family or household members 
against another.   
 
I respectfully ask that you support this important legislation.  Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely,    
 
Maureen Morse 
Sent from my iPhone 


